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Memo No: EST/R.O/SCU/042(Notice)/2024/1089 ' Date:18.12.2024

Notification

Subject: IDC Paper Change for PG 3rd Semester Students 2024

Students who wish to change their IDC paper for the PG 3rd Semester 2024 are advised to
follow these steps:

1.

2.
3.

4.

Locate the Google Form feedback: Find the email containing the Google Form
feedback previously sent to your mail ID.

Print the form: Take a printout of the completed Google Form.

Correct IDC paper: Make any necessary corrections to the chosen IDC paper on the
printed form.

Submit the corrected form: Submit the corrected form to the Registrar's Office.

Please Note:

Any request to change the IDC paper after December 22, 2024, will not be considered.

Registrar




